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After a considerable time waiting for
council approval, BCH has received
tenders from three building
companies invited to tender for the
Portarlington Community Health
Centre upgrade. 

We are currently reviewing all
tenders to ensure that we remain
within available funding.

In the current building environment
there are supply issues and along
with the permit delay, a review of
the tenders, plans, costings and
engineering it is anticipated that it
could be up to three months before
building can commence.

BCH remains committed to
delivering a new and enhanced
Community Health Centre for the
benefit of our clients, staff, and the
community, however this project
must be completed within the
allocated budget.

 

Project Commencement Date: 2021

Project Funder: Australian Government

Enquiries: Michelle Day 03 5258 0882

The Portarlington Ladies Auxiliary
op shop and Portarlington Food
Assistance Program will continue to
operate from alternative
accommodation.

REDEVELOPMENT DELAYS

Artwork being created for outside the

redeveloped Portarlington site


